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QUARTERLY UPDATE PURSUANT TO RULE 1313(2) OF THE SGX-ST LISTING MANUAL 
 

 
KTL Global Limited (the "Company") was placed on the watch-list pursuant to Rule 1311(1) of the 

SGX-ST Listing Manual with effect from 4 December 2019. In accordance with Rule 1313(2) of the 

SGX-ST Listing Manual, the Board of Directors of the Company would like to provide the following 

quarterly update on the Company, together with its subsidiaries (collectively, the “Group”): 

 

(1) The Group has on 1 October 2021 released its unaudited financial statements for the second 

quarter ended 30 June 2021.  Shareholders should refer to the announcement for an update 

on the Group’s financial position and material developments that may have an impact on its 

financial situation.  

 

(2) The Board will continue to monitor the Group’s developments and prospects, as well as its 

financial position, and review the options to comply with the Financial Exit Criteria under Rule 

1314 of the SGX-ST Listing Manual that will best serve the interests of the Company’s 

shareholders. 

  

The Company will keep shareholders updated as and when there are material developments to the 

above matters. 
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